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November 18, 2020: For Immediate Release 

 

RE: Improvements in Beverly’s Waterfront Activities and Promotion 

 
The Beverly Harbor Management Authority (BHMA) recently improved recreational 
opportunities and public access to the City’s waterfront with additional kayak/SUP racks 
at Lynch Park, Independence Park, and Dane Street Beach. Each rack can hold 8 
kayaks/SUPs. These new racks will join the existing kayak/SUP racks at Lynch, Dane, 
Pleasant View Beach, Obear Park, and Sandy Point. Racks are available on a first 
come, first served basis for $100/season to those who obtain a sticker from the Beverly 
Harbor Management Authority by calling 978-921-6011 or visiting www.gloverwharf.com 
for an Interest Application. 
 
The BHMA has also installed new public access signs to direct residents to several 
harbor access points between Dane Street and Gillis Park. The new signs are a bright 
blue—evoking the clean water of the harbor—with diagrams denoting which activities 
can be enjoyed at each site (viewing, fishing, kayaking, and swimming). 
 
 

 

             
 
 
 
The Beverly Harbor Management Authority (BHMA) supports the City of 
Beverly on various projects and initiatives that involve waterfront 
development and use. BHMA also focuses on making waterfront access 
and enjoyment more accessible to all stakeholders in the city - residents, 
commercial fishermen, recreational boaters, recreational fishermen, and 
visitors.  

 
For more information, email info@gloverwharf.com or call 978-921-6011 
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